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DATE: 9/2/2015
SUBJECT: Operation Thank An Officer
BY: DPD Public Information Officer R. Tinsley

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Operation Thank an Officer Event
CASE NO.:
INCIDENT DATE: 9/3/2015
INCIDENT TIME: 5:30 - 7:30 p.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: Duluth Police Department 2030 Arlington Avenue
 
Backing the Blue Line Organization is hosting Operation Thank an Officer event at the Duluth Police Department located at 2030
Arlington Avenue in Duluth.  At this event,  you will be able to meet local law enforcement officials from surrounding agencies and
create "thank you" notes for local officers.   There will also be squad cars on display, Duluth Police Mounted Horse Patrol, Duluth
K9 Officers with their partners and more.  For more information,  visit their website at http://www.backingtheblueline.org/
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